
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2023 

Fri 24th March Working Bee: 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

Cancelled 

Mon 27th March Grade 4-6 Halogen Leadership 
Excursion to the City – All day 

Wed 29th March School Photos 

Fri 31st March Network Curriculum Day 

(Pupil Free) 

Mon 3rd April School Council Meeting 6.30 pm 
online 

Wed 5th April Grade 3-6 District Athletics at 
Upper Yarra Secondary College – 
All day 

Thurs 6th April Beach Fossicking Excursion 7.00 
– 2.00 pm 

Last day of Term 1 – 2.30 pm 
dismissal 

Fri 7th April Good Friday Easter Break 

Mon 24th April First day of term 2 

 
NAPLAN 
 
Congratulations to all grade 3 and 5 students for 

completing the annual National Assessment 

Program – Literacy & Numeracy. 

Students selected Subway as their NAPLAN 

celebratory caterers for this year. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
 
The next School Council meeting s on Monday 

3rd April at 6.30 pm online.  

 
 

 
SCHOOL CHARGES 2023 
Parent contributions for 2023 are due by Friday 

24th March.  Fees are $ 450 per student. Please 

pay your contributions by the due date.  To 

make alternative payment arrangements, see 

Cathy in the office on Thursday or Friday. 

 
AWARDS 
 

 
HOUSE SPORTS 
 
We managed to complete all the High Jump 

events and one round of discus, shot put and 

long jump before the rain and bad light settled 

on us. 

We have rescheduled the rest of the day for 

next Tuesday 28th March from 9.00 am – 11.00 

am. 

Don’t forget to dress up again next Tuesday! 
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 WEBSITE REVITALISATION 
 

A reminder that the school’s website 

https://www.silvanps.vic.edu.au/  has recently 

been updated and includes easy access to 

pertinent information regarding upcoming 

events as well as links to download permission 

forms if your child has been away. 

Go to the ‘Parents’ section for all links for 

permission forms. Also check out the ‘Recent 

News’ section for updates on events, whether 

they’re cancelled or postponed etc.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
The company ‘The School Photographer’ that 

has been booked to take our photos has had an 

emergency call out and are not able to take our 

school photos on Wednesday 29th March. We 

are trying to reschedule to Thursday 30th March, 

which is yet to be confirmed. We’ll keep you 

updated as soon as we know. 

Remember you can either pay online or bring 

the money (in an envelope) on the day. 

 
LEADERSHIP BADGES 
PRESENTATION 
 
Our student leaders received their school 
badges yesterday from Yarra Ranges 
Councillor David Eastham -Chandler Ward. 
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WORKING BEE 

Cancelled  
 

 

OSH CARE 

Calling all families who have any old soft toys.  
Consider donating them to our OSH Care 
facility. Cathy & Ilesha are more than happy to 
give them a new life (Toy Story 5) at the OSH 
Care in the Kitchen/Garden Centre.  
 

 

AFL clinic  
 
Yesterday we had the AFL clinic. 
We had an AFL trainer visit our 
school; her name was Bridget. She 
was kind, helpful, caring, and 
respectful. She came to teach us 
footy skills. We played a handball 
challenge followed by handballing 
and knocking out the cones. 

Afterwards, we played kick to kick. 
Lastly, we played the coin game. 
To score a point you had to kick 
the ball into the goal.   The class 
voted for the most popular game, 
and it was the coin game.  
By Chris, Dane and Hudson. 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


